Carnegie Mellon University

Office of Admission Carnegie Mellon University 5000 Forbes Avenue Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, 15213

Tel: 412-268-4646 Fax: 412-268-7838

March 25, 2023



Dear

Congratulations! It is an honor to invite you to join Carnegie Mellon University's School of Music, Composition Option, Bachelor of Humanities and Arts program and Dietrich College of Humanities and Social Sciences for Fall 2023.

Each year, Carnegie Mellon receives an increasing number of applications from very talented students. After reviewing the academic and artistic credentials of all of our applicants, we believe that you can be very successful at Carnegie Mellon.

On behalf of the university, I want to express our confidence in you. We know that you will greatly contribute to our campus community, both in academics and extracurricular activities. As a university, we are committed to meeting your need for intellectual and personal growth, and we hope you will make Carnegie Mellon your university.

To accept our offer of admission please send \$800 by VISA, MasterCard or check at https://s3.andrew.cmu.edu/aio to the Office of Admission, on or before May 1, 2023. On this form, please indicate the particular college or program which you plan to enter. This deposit will be credited to your account and is not refundable or transferable. Details pertaining to residence life, course selection and registration will be sent after we receive your deposit.

You may continue to check on your admission and financial aid status on our website. In order to ensure the security of your information, continue to use your Common Application ID and a new unique Admission ID 2589050 which must be used when accessing some information on our website. Our website for admitted students is www.cmu.edu/ntia..

Our offer of admission is based on the assumption that you will maintain the level of academic performance and community conduct that has resulted in your acceptance to Carnegie Mellon. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions about the university. The admission staff joins me in congratulating you on your admission and in wishing you every success in your college career. We are proud to have you join the Carnegie Mellon family.

Sincerely,

Gregory A. Edleman Director of Admission

GE:rd